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12/01/2023  15:48:232021/6234/P OBJ David Hauner I regret that I have to formally object to this proposal for the following reasons:

1) over-development and destruction of the existing ensemble between the gardens of Glenloch and 

Glenmore Rd which is a rare green oasis: if one such extension is approved, others will follow, and in the end 

this precious green space between the two roads will be significantly reduced;

2) infringement on our views from the garden: rather than into the sky and trees, we would look at a wall;

3) infringement on our right of light, both in the conservatory and in the garden; 

4) light pollution from the large proposed roof light.

In sum, these are not just irritations but potentially a significant reduction of the potential value of our property 

against which we would have to consider legal action if it proceeds.
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